

and Friends for Drug Law Reform (ACT) Inc.

PO Box 36, HIGGINS ACT 2615
Telephone (02) 6254 2961
Email mcconnell@ffdlr.org.au
Web www.ffdlr.org.au

5 September, 2005

Dear Mr Curtis

REVIEW OF THE AUSTRALIAN CRIME COMMISSION ACT 2002

I refer to your letter dated 27 July inviting Families and Friends for Drug Law Reform to provide a submission to the Committee's review of the Australian Crime Commission Act and to subsequent telephone conversations with Mr Bush in which you kindly allowed us extensions.

Please find attached a submission that we have prepared. As requested in it, we would be grateful if the Committee would consider it in conjunction with our submission made in April this year on the review of the Australian Crime Commission's annual report. In other words we request that both that and this be taken as our submission to the present review.

Yours sincerely,

(John Ley)

Vice-President

Mr Jonathan Curtis
Committee Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee
on the Australian Crime
Commission
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

PARLIAMENTARY JOINT COMMITTEE ON THE AUSTRALIAN CRIME COMMISSION

reco > Sea Os

FROM: F. F. D. V. V.

AUTHORISED FØR PUBLICATION

SECRETARY!

Associated with the AUSTRALIAN DRUG LAW REFORM FOUNDATION